
Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1210 E. Grand 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dear Sir; 

C. B.S. 

ST. AUGUSTINE 
FLORIDA 

Dec. 29, 1944 

This will confirm your reception of 
WFCY , December 11, 1944. 

We are pleased to hear from DX fans 
as this gives us some idea of the efficency 
of our antenna. 

Thanks for your report. 

Yours truly 

Lei /0"l 
Carl B. DeLa 
Chief Engineer WFOY 


